
NEWSPAPERS
SHINE 

THELIGHT
It is crucial to be aware of the important decision-

making in your community.

Even a public-health crisis as devastating as 

COVID-19 will not stop journalists from reporting 

news and information that matter most to you – 

whether at a school board, township supervisor or 

city council meeting.

The news media industry celebrates Sunshine 

Week, recognizing that public access to government 

records and deliberation is essential to your 

quality of life. Grateful for your continued support 

and patronage, we are proud to shine a light 

on government to ensure its transparency and 

accountability.

Newspapers provide sunshine 
in the darkness.


